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PRESS RELEASE 

The Embassy of India, Ashgabat, in association with the Chamber of Commerce 

and Industry of Turkmenistan, and Export Promotion Centre(EPC), Madurai, India 

organized a video-conference between Indian and Turkmen business entities on June 

15, 2022. Around 70 business entities engaged in food, agriculture, textile and 

engineering sectors participated in the event which was held in the Chamber’s 

premises.  

The programme started with welcome address by Ms. Maral Sarygulowa, Head 

of International Cooperation, Chamber of Commerce who spoke about the vast potential 

for augmenting business ties between the two countries. This was followed by remarks 

from Ms. Kanishka Singh, Second Secretary who emphasised the importance of 

continuing the momentum of business interactions during the pandemic times. She also 

highlighted scope of food and agriculture sectors in contributing to India – Turkmenistan 

commercial ties. Mr. K. T. Rajan, Chairman of EPC also spoke on the occasion.  

The programme continued with presentations by businessmen / companies 

during which both sides explored opportunities for export / import and business 

alliances, besides discussing on issues pertaining to logistics and regulatory aspects.  

Representatives from Ministry of Trade and Foreign Economic Relations, Ministry 

of Textiles as well as Union of Industrialists and Entrepreneurs of Turkmenistan were 

also present during the video-conference.  
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